
   

  

 

 

Important! The new 2020 application will 

not be available in California until April 1, 

2020 plan effective dates and later, for 

AARP® Medicare Supplement Insurance 

Plans, insured by UnitedHealthcare® 

Insurance Company. 

 

What does this mean? 

Agents will need to continue using the 

current 2019 California Enrollment Kit seen 

here, which includes the 2019 application 

and 2019 rates, for plan effective dates of 

January 1, 2020 – March 1, 2020. Please 

continue to watch your email in the coming 

weeks for more details regarding 2020 

discounts and information. 
 

   

  

2020 Application and Enrollment Kit 

The new 2020 application will be in the 2020 California Enrollment Kit. New kits, along with 

2020 rates for April 1, 2020 plan effective dates and later, will be released in December. 
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